
 

 

 
 

 

TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Thursday, October 26, 2023 

RE:  Flags Lowered for Victims of the Lewiston, Maine Shootings 
 
In accordance with the presidential proclamation, I am directing flags be immediately flown at 
half-staff in remembrance of the lives lost during the senseless acts of violence in Lewiston, 
Maine on October 25, 2023. During this difficult time, I call upon the people of Alabama to 
uplift the victims of this tragedy and their families in prayer. 

The flags are to be lowered to half-staff immediately until sunset on Monday, October 30, 2023, 
at which point all flags should be raised back to full staff. 
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